03/09/2020

Rubber tire fleet:

I spoke to Roger last week and he reported to me that the steering shaft for the yellow fork lift has been
repaired and in his possession and he will get to me asap for instillation in April when it warms up.

As for other things that need any repairs or annual inspections they will have to wait until I go down to
the museum and take stock of any issues.

I still plan on repairs to any seat or arm rests that need reupholstering on cabooses and emgines.

Bil Jackson



